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23rd May 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 4 Visit to Wicken Fen 
 
We are very much looking forward to our trip to Wicken Fen on Wednesday 25th May.  
 
We will leave school promptly at 9:15 am so would ask that children arrive at 8.50 am please.  
 
Just to remind you that your child will need to bring a fruit snack for the morning, a packed 
lunch and a water bottle unless you have pre-ordered a packed lunch from school. 
 
The current forecast is mild with possible scattered showers. Please ensure children wear 
suitable footwear and clothing for being outdoors and bring a waterproof jacket/coat.  We 
would recommend that legs are covered as we will be outside all day.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Rebecca Merriman and Susan Rees 
Class teachers 


